
Notice No. 166 Date: O5.O7.2024

This is to inform all concerned students of the B.A./B.Sc. Semester-ll (ccFUP-NEP) that the online

admission deadline for B.A./B'Sc' Semester-ll (cCFUP-NEP) has been extended upto t3'07'2024'

Students who have not Yet comPl eted their adrnission process are advised to do so before the new

deadline. For further details and assistance' please contact the college office during working hours'

Wehopethisextensionwillprovideanopportunityforallinterested
idates to comPlete their

admissions in a timelY manner'

Allconcerned will Please note'
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